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June 12th – June 16th            
 

Mon., June 12th     • Grades 6-8 Activity Period 
• Grade 8 End-of-Year Trip to Camp Glenburn Camp Glenburn – YMCA of Greater Saint John  
 

Tues., June 13th   
   

• Grades 6-8 Activity Period 
• Saint John Free Public Library - 2023 Summer Reading Club Promotional Visit Grades K-5 
• Introduction to High School Visit – Grade 8 Students: SJHS, STM, STM & SHS 
• Wendy McLeod MacKnight - Author Visit for Grades 3-5: "The Frame Up" and "The Copycat" 
• PSSC (Parent School Support Committee) Meeting – 5:30-6:30  
 

Wed., June 14th     • Grades 6-8 Activity Period 
• PES Fun Day: Grades K-8 
• Millidgville North School Visit for Transferring Students from PES  
 

Thurs., June 15th     • Grades 6-8 Activity Period 
• Culture Club: Grades 5-8  
• PES Grade 5 Transition Day 
• PES Fun Day Rain Date: Grades K-8 
• PES Talent Show: Grades K-8 
 

Fri., June 16th    • Grades 6-8 Activity Period 
 

Good afternoon, Panther families! This is Greg Norton writing from PES, with a few updates regarding upcoming 
events at Princess Elizabeth School for Monday, June 12th – Friday, June 16th. 

 
As we move into the last three weeks of school, we have many things scheduled for the weeks ahead. We ask that 

you check your email regularly, so you don't miss event reminders and please continue to monitor our school 

website for a detailed list of end-of-year activities. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

School Fees: A reminder to please be sure to pay your 
student fees, locker rental fee, purchase hot lunch, 
support our Cheerleading Fundraiser and more all 
through School Cash Online:  SchoolCashOnline.com: 
Welcome 

 
 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/2041/Pages/default.aspx
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/2041/Pages/default.aspx
https://saintjohny.ymca.ca/camp/camp-glenburn/
https://asd-s.schoolcashonline.com/
https://asd-s.schoolcashonline.com/
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For a complete list of activities and future events, please refer to the PES webpage ASD-S | Anglophone 
South School (nbed.nb.ca) or follow us on Twitter Princess Elizabeth School (@PESpanther) / Twitter. If 

you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call the school at 658-5356. Your 
feedback is always welcome on how to make PES a better place to learn and visit. 

ON THE HORIZON – June 12th – June 23rd    
ASD-S | Anglophone South School (nbed.nb.ca) 

 

 

SHOUTOUTS & RECOGNITION 
 

Congratulations to our entire PES Soap Box Derby Team on a 

championship finish! Tony, our PES Stock Car Division driver took home 

the trophy with his pit crew Nathan, Victoria, Mia and Ahmed!  

 

Special thanks to Mr. Huxter, Community School Coordinator, Mrs. 

Clarke, Teacher, Mrs. McDougall, Teacher, and Ms. Murdoch, Teacher  

for helping organize, supervise and cheer on our Panther team  

throughout the entire Soap Box Derby race day!  

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/2041/Pages/default.aspx
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/2041/Pages/default.aspx
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/2041/Pages/default.aspx
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/2041/Pages/default.aspx
https://twitter.com/PESpanther?ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/2041/Pages/default.aspx

